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Just Play Products are issuing a recall notice for:  
 

 

CocoMelon JJ Learning Doll  
Item: 96112  

Barcode Number: 8056379128359 
 

This product was sold through The Entertainer stores and website between  
April 2022 to November 2023. 

 
Please be aware that we are recalling the CocoMelon JJ Interactive Learning Doll due to the 

following manufacturing defect: if a child presses the sewn seams of the doll with sufficient force, 
the seams could give way making it possible for the child to access the stuffing material inside. If 

removed, this stuffing material could present a choking hazard. 
 

What you need to do: 
 

If you own a CocoMelon JJ Interactive Learning Doll, please stop using it immediately and return it 
to store for a full refund of your purchase price.   

 
If you have any questions, please contact Just Play’s customer service team at: 

customerservice@justplayproducts.com 
0800 102 6885 

 

We wish to thank you for your cooperation and apologise for any inconvenience.  
 

 
 

 

Important Product Safety Notice 
 

Product Safety Recall Date of issue:  
June 2024  

mailto:customerservice@justplayproducts.com

